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The Scrip Team has not had much to do this past year. Since services have not been 

held in person, we have not been able to set up shop in the Social Hall. However, there 

were five people who continued to order People’s Food Coop gift cards and almost 20 

people who have continued to order eGift cards, physical cards, and reloads either 

online or with the new phone app RaiseRight. Thanks to them, the congregation 

received $3,813.95 of the budgeted $7,000. If this is what 25 people can earn in the 

worst of times, just think of what 300 people could earn in the best of times! 

 

Pre-Covid, the Scrip Team never met altogether, as we each had a defined shift to work 

with one other person. In the good times, the work was shared by Carolyn Barber, Jo 

Dodge, Becky Swank, Sara Gibb, Sara Mathews, and Cindy Krueger. Now, with mostly 

just People’s Food Coop cards to deliver, the current deliveries are done by Carolyn. In 

an effort to hang together though, the Scrip Team has been meeting by Zoom twice a 

month. It is wonderful to maintain our connections, see smiling faces, and get to know 

each other better than when we worked together in pairs. 

 

⸺Submitted by Carolyn Barber, Scrip Program Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

  


